CORRESPONDENCE
10/2/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 10293-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 11:06 AM

To: ‘tommy.cusick@icloud.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Thomas Cusick

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: tommy.cusick@everyactioncustom.com <tommy.cusick@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 10:28 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

Supporting net-metering guarantees lower rates for consumers in the coming future. With the transition to a smart grid
in the near future all utilities will benefit heavily with preexisting solar in place.

| would like to propose a plan to allow people with exceptional roofs or large roofs to be allowed any size of a system
they would like and receive a credit for all excess energy produced at a discounted rate. Home homes and business have
the ability to produce over 5-10 times the solar they need but are currently limited to the amount of energy can be sent
back to the grid.

This could provide stable cash flow for some solar owners and offer cheap and reliable energy for utilities.

Regards,
Thomas Cusick
561-563-6907
Parrot Solar Inc.

Sincerely,
Thomas Cusick
10370 Jolynn Rd Jacksonville, FL 32225-7700





